
The following ordinance will be presented for adoption by the Snohomish Health District Board of 

Health at the regular Board of Health meeting on April 12, 2022: ORDINANCE 22-01 - AN ORDINANCE 

OF THE SNOHOMISH HEALTH DISTRICT REPEALING CHAPTER 2.80 OF THE HEALTH DISTRICT CODE 

REGARDING SECURE MEDICINE RETURN REGULATION IN SNOHOMISH COUNTY. If approved, the 

ordinance takes effect five business days after adoption. A full text of the ordinance is available for 

review at the Snohomish Health District, on the Snohomish Health District website at www.snohd.org, 

or will be mailed or emailed upon request. Contact: Clerk of the Board at 425-339-8652 or 

sdejong@snohd.org.  
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